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                                                                                                                            Green Flag Awarded 2012    

Fife Council Education Service      

TULLIALLAN PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY                                     

Kirk Street, KINCARDINE, Alloa  FK10 4PT

Tel: 01383 602440 
Acting Headteacher N Bow                                                                                                                                                      E-mail address tulliallanps.enquiries@fife.gov.uk


21st February 2023
Dear Parents & Carers

Education Institute of Scotland (EIS) Targeted Industrial Action
Following the letter sent to all families from Carrie Lindsay on 16th February 2023, you will know that our school and nursery are unfortunately going to be closed to children this week on Wednesday 22nd February, Thursday 23rd February, and Friday 24th February.  Further industrial action is planned the following two weeks on Tuesday 28th February, Wednesday 1st March, and then Tuesday 7th March, Wednesday 8th March and Thursday 9th March.
As indicated in the letter from Carrie Lindsay, we will not know in advance how many of our teachers will join the planned strike action.  However, most union members in our school have taken part in the previous days of industrial action, so we are expecting a continued high level of participation.
I know how difficult it will be for our families having our school closed on these days.  There are home learning booklets available on our website with a range of learning activities that your child can engage with.  The link to the webpage is Home Learning Packs | Tulliallan Primary School (glowscotland.org.uk)  As a guide, the booklets will be useful for:

· Early Booklet - Nursery & Primary 1

· First Level Booklet - P2-4

· Second Level Booklet - P5-7

All children progress at different rates and your child might find they need more support/challenge and so should choose activities from the booklet that best meets their needs.

I will update you as soon as I can if the dispute is resolved, plans change, or further action is notified.
Nicola Bow

Acting Headteacher

Tulliallan PS

Child Protection Co-ordinator – Nicol Bow
Depute Child Protection Co-ordinator – Carol Thomson
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